
 Kia Ora Middle Room Whanau. 
 

Welcome back, I trust you had a good break and enjoyed some 
special time with your tamariki. 
 

Who can believe we are already so close to the end of our 2nd week 
of Term 4… we are going to blink and it will all be over, especially 
since this term is also full of some great events!! We have Athletics, 
the Life Education bus, Wings over Wairarapa and Padder tennis (for 
year 5-8) and so much more. All the dates and info on all the events 
are in our newsletters. 
 

Please remember that this term is a “sunhat” term and we take our 
“no hat, no play" policy very seriously! 
 

We have some wonderful learning in store for this term. During 
Numeracy we will be doing some work around Money and also 
looking at fractions and some Geometry in our respective levels. 
We are looking at Punctuation and Language during Writing and also 
writing short plays which we will be performing to our Junior Room.  
 
Could I please ask that parents make sure that those learners who 
take reading home, return it and have it in their bags daily with the 
reading log signed. 
 

We have had a great start to the term and can’t wait to enjoy some 
exciting activities during the last 8 weeks of school.  
 

Thank you for the ongoing kindness and trust you show by letting me 
be part of the learning and life of your tamariki.  
 
Please do not hesitate to email me at ronel@sfs.school.nz if you have 
any queries or concerns.  
 

Kind regards, 

Ronel Johansson 
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